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16th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As you are all aware we have been collecting and selling good quality but outgrown uniforms that 
could be reused by a member of our school community.  
 
To this we would also like to add any nearly new school shoes that have been outgrown that you 
feel our community would benefit from. This initiative not only supports our local community but 
continues our drive to minimize the impact on the environment by reusing and recycling. 
 
 I am writing to you regarding drop off events on the first Friday of every month, where parents or 
students could place any donations in the Pre - loved Bin outside the site office 
 
Now we are back at school I would like to resume these events, the sales have been incredibly 
popular and we would be grateful of any donations  
 
The dates of the drop off events will be as follows: 
 
Tuesday 20th September  
Friday 7th October 
Friday 4th November  
Friday 2nd December 
Friday 6th January  
Friday 3rd February 
Friday 3rd March 
Friday 5th May 
Friday 9th June 
Friday 7th July 
 
There will be a Pre-loved sale after school on Friday 23rd September in the Red Dining Hall 3 – 
4.00pm. 
 
We will inform you of further sales throughout the year through social media. 
 
If you would like any further information please contact preloveduniform@wildern.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Pupil Premium, Community Liaison and Outreach  
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